FREEDOM EXAMS END OF THIRD TERM EXAMINATION ENGLISH - BS 3 SECTION A

1. Alexrecently bought a bi	cycle.	a. have	b. is	c. has					
2. He ten books. a. ha	as b	. are	c. have						
3. You writing a paper.	a. have	b. are	c. is						
4. The two men agreed to v	vork toget	her. a.	is b. hav	e c. has					
5. Everybody a pen. a.	has b	. have	c. is						
6. It often at me. a. barki	ing b. b	ark c	. barks						
7.The man does not, from I	Ho. a.co	omes	b. come	c. coming					
8. They always melodious	tunes.	a. singin	ng b. sing	c. sings					
9. The students the teache	er is wrong	. a. th	ink b. thir	nks c. thinking					
10. Our headmaster to see	you. a. v	want l	o. wanting	c. wants					
Fill in the gaps with the correct form of possessive adjectives									
11. Have you taken school	bag?	a. mine	b. me	c. my					
12. The girls came out with	problems	. A. t	here b. the	eir c. they're					
13.Who has eaten food? a. mine b. me c. my									
14. Help them to room.	a. them	b. th	eirs c. the	eir					
15. Can we go by the shortest wa	ay to	house.	a. your b.	yours c. you					
Fill in the sentences with the correct possessive pronouns									
16. This pen belongs to my niece	e; it is	a. she	b. hers	c. her					
17. They have a new car; the car	is	a. his	b. theirs	c. their					
18. The umbrella belongs to Ako	s. It is	. a. his	b. him	c. hers					
19. You have a new dress; the dre	ess is	a. you	b. yours	c. your					
20. I have two puppies; they are .		a. mine	b. yours	c. your					

For any support. 0245399333

Fill in the gaps with the correct form of demonstrative adjectives

21. He knew why he bought ora	a. this	b. that	c. th	nese					
22. Should we send girl home.	a. those	b.	that	c. the	ese				
23. It is only the truth that will set	men free.	a. the	se b.	this	c. that				
24. What interesting story do you have	e in a	. those	b. tha	at	c. these				
25 pineapples are rotten.	a. These	b. This	s c	. That					
SECTION B Complete the following sentences									
1. This is									
2. Where are			?						
3. What is he			?						
4. The men									
5. I have		•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••							
6. Dad and mum are									

SECTION C

Read the passage below and answer the questions that follow I AM A BUTTERFLY

I am a butterfly. I am an insect. I have six legs. I have two sets of wings and I am very beautiful. My mother laid eggs on a big leaf. After some days, the eggs hatched. My brothers and sisters and I came out as caterpillars. We started eating leaves and flowers. We also ate vegetables like cabbage and lettuce. This is the most dangerous part of our lives. We have many enemies. Birds and lizards kill us.

Farmers think we are spoiling their vegetables. They spray us with chemicals and kill many of us. I did not die. I changed into a pupa. Many changes take place in me. After some time, I changed into a beautiful butterfly.

I still have some enemies. Some bad children and farmers want to kill me. They do not want me to eat. But if I do not eat, I will die. Please, don't kill us. We are very useful. We make people happy.

1. A butterfly has how many legs?

- 2. Which vegetables do the caterpillars eat?
- 3. Who are the enemies of caterpillars?
- 4. How do farmers kill caterpillars?
- 5. What will happen if a butterfly does not eat?